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Mitsubishi Tanabe Pharma Corporation 
 
 

Regarding Edaravone Access in U.S. 
 

Regarding Edaravone Access in U.S., a statement was issued by MT Pharma America, Inc., a U.S. subsidiary of 
Mitshubisi Tanabe Pharma Corporation. 
For more information, go to https://www.mt-pharma-america.com/medical-affairs/ 
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